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Arizona District Court Finds Denial of Temporary Telework Not an Adverse Employment Action

Recently, in Matthews v. City of Tempe, 2023 WL 6880652, the Arizona Federal District Court considered
whether an employer discriminated against a former employee when it denied him an opportunity to
telecommute on certain days but allowed female employees to take advantage of remote work.

Read the full Update here.
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